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From: Beth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Beth Gutzler

To: Brown. Don

Subject: [External] I am writing to you today regarding a very important issue
Date: Monday, April 14, 2025 9:36:39 AM

Dear Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control Board Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean Car and Truck
Standards: Proposed Section 35 I1l. Admin. Code 242.

Thank you for reciting my public comment. | work in IL breathing in the pollution often and I support the Illinois
Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards. These standards are important to me
for many reasons and | value clean air, clean water, and clean land.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Beth Gutzler

2235 Briarcrest Dr Florissant, MO 63033-1703
Beth@mcustl.com
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